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Casa Caritas is a Home that provides loving care and stimulation, 

either full-time or part-time, to people with severe intellectual  
and physical disabilities within our care protocol. 

   
 (011) 976 3457/3417 Chief Executive Officer:  Chantell Kriel 072 107 1989 

  PO Box 12405, Aston Manor, 1620 Parent Representative:  Claus Coetzee 079 506 9089 
 @ ceo@casacaritas.org.za  Newsletter Editor:  Olga Coetzee 082 454 2140 

 https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61552208365616 
 

 

Thank you 
 
We would like to  say a very special thank you to the Community Policing 
Forums of Van Riebeeck Park, Edleen, Birchleigh and Norkem Park Sectors 
1 and 2 for helping to keep our staff safe during their shift changes. 

 
During the month of May our staff members have been seen as easy targets 
when leaving Casa Caritas after their shifts.  On one occasion they were 
chased at gun point.  We contacted our local Van Riebeeck Park CPF and 
asked for their assistance.  Local security organisations started collaborating 
to make the area safer at night for our staff with their high visibility when 
leaving.   
 
On Friday 23 May, a sweep was done of the veld below Casa Caritas to 
ensure that there were no troublemakers staying in the veld. 
   
Thank you to the entire team that is involved with this initiative.  
 

 

 
 

 

We received 70 pairs of much-needed socks for 
our residents for winter from JJ Energy. They also 
made a grocery donation. Thank you very much! 
See their advertisement in the classifieds section. 
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Elukani Arrow donated groceries.  Thank you! 
 

 
 

 

Flip and Wanda Kriel volunteered their time and resources to 
embroider new towels for our residents.  Beautiful work, thank 
you so much for the time and effort!  

 
…and to everyone else lending a helping hand, 
 
We wish to thank everyone who grace us with cash donations, second hand items for Something Blue (our 
charity shop), for words of encouragement, and for your prayers. 
 
They say it takes a village to raise a child.  It surely takes a community of deeply caring and generous individuals 
and businesses to take care of our precious residents. 
 

God bless you! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Runaldo de Beer (25) 
31 May 

 

 

Happy birthday! 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

Jumble Sale 
 
Our Autumn Jumble sale was held on Saturday 
10 May with the purpose of clearing old 
Something Blue stock to make way for new 
donations.  The morning was a great 
success.  There were only a few items left over 
and Casa Caritas donated that on to other 
charities in our area. 

 

Watch this space… 
 
Our new and updated website is being launched on 1 June 
2025.  We are excited to share our new home page with 
everyone.  
 

 

 
Congratulations 
 
Care worker Lerato Mamathopi is making great 
strides in his personal capacity.  He is an athlete 
who has won 3 medals since he has been with 
Casa Caritas.  He won a gold medal in the 
Thembisa Mile (10km), bronze in the Wally 
Hayward Marathon (21km) and bronze in the 
21km For Mandela Marathon. 
  
Well done Lerato! Your 
personal drive influen-
ces your values and 
performance at work in 
such a positive way.   
 
You inspires us all to be 
better, more balanced!  
 

 

 
  



 
 

Staff training 
 
Our care workers had refresher 
training on Monday 26 May on the 
following topics: 
• Communication skills 
• Progress report 
• Intake and output charts 
• Daily allocations 
• Daily routines 
• Nebulising 
• Picking up/Lifting residents 
• Washing of face and hair 
• Stimulation of residents 
• Fitness assessments 
• Leave procedure  

 

Easy, free charity contribution 
 
It will not cost you a cent.  To contribute to Casa Caritas through 
this initiative, all you have to do is to get a MySchool card from 
Woolies, or online at MySchool – if you have a Woolworths 
Rewards card these can be linked so that you only swipe one 
card.  Make sure you choose Casa Caritas as your beneficiary. 
 

 
 

Every time you swipe your card at Woolies, a percentage of your purchase will be donated to our Home.  Casa 
Caritas currently has just over 70 supporters who swipe their My School cards at Woolworths.  That simple act 
by the supporters raises over R900,00 in funds for us every month. 
 
Please support us in this way. 

 

We love therapy 
 
Our therapy corner (below left) is well loved by residents.  Marzanne Grobbelaar and Danny Coetzee enjoyed 
some “reading” therapy (below right). 

  
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

Opportunity for small businesses 
and community services 

 
Advertise in Casa News 

 
Place your small business advertisement in Casa 
News for only R50,00 per quarter page.  Full page 
advertisements can be placed at R200,00.  Casa 
News is distributed widely to parents, guardians, 
friends, and previous donors who will notice your 
advertisement. 
 
Payment to Casa Caritas, Absa Bank, Current 
account no 260231812, Universal branch 632005. 
Send the advert with proof of payment to 
olga@olgacoetzee.com. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
VACANT ROOMS 

CASA CARITAS 
24/7 care for severely 

handicapped individuals 
 

We have vacant rooms for residents and 
open spaces for day visitors.  
 
Applicants should be physically and 
mentally handicapped and they will be 
evaluated using our care protocol.  For 
most residents Casa Caritas becomes 
their life-long home away from home.   
 
Apply to ceo@casacaritas.org.za. 
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